MEMORANDUM
TO:

CHPAC Members

FROM:
Dick Robinson

RE:

Draft Commentary Concerning the Contextual Plan

Discussions to date with relevant Town boards and commissions, with individual Town Council members, and with several private developers have helped identify provisions of the Draft Plan that may generate differences of opinion among affected constituencies.  The attached draft, on which Janet, Kate and I have been working in recent weeks, seeks to address several of those potentially contentious issues in a form that could be shared with the Town Council, along with comments the Council will be receiving from other sources.  This is very much a work in progress that requires your careful review, and we hope to achieve consensus about its contents through discussion at our January meeting, so please come prepared to offer your views about both substance and style.

Tactically, we likely will not transmit anything to Council before we have had an opportunity to review submissions from the Town boards and commissions, which are expected later this month; that would permit you to consider further revisions of the document before its transmission to Council in February.

cc:
Kate Flory


Steve Wright

